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10 February 2017


Dear Parents

Uniform Supplier Change

After discussions with the Bourne Academy Parent Voice Team it has been agreed to change the Academy’s uniform supplier to CJI Clothing, who have a shop located close to the Academy in Moordown.

The Academy’s current uniform supplier, Stevensons, can be used during the half term holiday up until Saturday 18 February 2017.  After this date you will not be able to purchase uniform from Stevensons.

We will be sending out more detailed information on the change immediately after the half term holiday. 

Your sincerely,
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Mr M Avoth
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Principal: Mr Mark Avoth
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS   |  Tel. 01202 528554  |  admin@thebourneacademy.com

[image: S:\Admin FG\Marketing & Communications\Logos\Twitter_logo_blue.png] www.thebourneacademy.com    |              @BourneAcademy

The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158
Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS
Principal: Mr Mark Avoth
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS     Tel. 01202 528554
www.thebourneacademy.com     admin@thebourneacademy.com
The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158
Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS
image1.png
| \ THE BOURNE ACADEMY





image2.png




